New Refinery Project
in Winkler County

Community Informational Session:

Tuesday, July 16th from 5:00PM -7:00PM

Dinner provided by the Kermit Volunteer Fire Dept. Introduction and Q&A

Kids’ Packs donated by Public Awareness Specialist, Kid Energy USA
Come out to meet Burnie & Earl!

Kermit Community Center
200 North Poplar St
Kermit TX

Please join us for an informational community event to learn more about an
exciting project coming to the Kermit community! Meridian Energy, Inc., the
developers of “green refining” are planning a new refinery project in Winkler
County. The Walton Station Refinery will use state of the art equipment and
proccesses to construct one of the first greenfield fuels refinery in the U.S. in
four decades. The Meridian facility in the Permian Basin will be modeled after
Meridian’s North Dakota Davis Refinery, which is currently under construction.

We will be hosting an informational luncheon for community leaders and
legislators to give updates on the project and answer questions. There will
also be a Community Event that evening with food provided by the Kermit
Volunteer Fire Department. We sincerely hope you can join us for both!
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